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NOTES & REMINDERS: 

(NEWS #1 :) A Family Christmas Party sponsored by The Bridge Alliance. See the listing at DEC 22. 
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(NEWS #2:) Family Member Chris Rutecki, singerlsongwriter, GuitarNocals, will be performing at Calypso's 
Restaurant, Main St in Ellsworth on Saturday, December 22nd from 7pm - 11 pm. Come and listen to the acoustic sound with 
a touch of soul. 

(NEWS #3:) A couple of Maine web sites that recently came to my attention www.�YQortlandmaine.com and 
www JlID'..funinmaine.com 

(REMINDERS #1 :) You can help the newsletter by sending me notices of upcoming GLBTl-related activities that you hear 
about in your area. Trust me, 1 would rather receive the same notice from 8 people than have everyone assume that I know 
about it and miss the chance to tell other GLBTI family members. Email megr..ess@gwi.net 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

This category is for non-social notices about GLBTI community members that you think other GLBTI community members 
might /ike to know about ... things like: births, deaths, adoptions, commitments, graduations, promotions, new jobs, awards, 
shows, ongoing classes, trying-to-start-a-group, etc. 

1. Graduate student seeks to interview lesbian moms. 1 am a graduate student in Human Development at the University
of Maine. 1 am interested in interviewing lesbian biological moms with children of any age living in Maine communities about
their experiences: 1) to explore how living in a rural state helps or complicates the experiences of lesbian mothers in how they
negotiate institutions such as health care and school, and 2) given social and political constraints that lesbian mothers need to
overcome or adapt to, explore how mothers make use of support systems and form family. Almost ail of the previous
research has been conducted with moms living in urban or metropolitan areas. To maintain confidentiality, l'm trying to get
the word out through intermediaries and having participants contact me directly if they are willing to be interviewed. If you
would be willing to be interviewed or have questions about this study, please contact Sharon LaBrie at the Margaret Chase
Smith Policy Ctr, University of Maine at Orono: phone 207-581-1652 or cell 207-570-2400

2. Job Opening for Communications Coordinator at Equality Maine. EqualityMaine, a lesbian, gay, bisexual and
transgender (LGBT) advocacy organization, seeks a part-time Communications Coordinator. The Communications
Coordinator is responsible for developing and implementing a comprehensive communications plan for EqualityMaine. The
Communications Coordinator will help increase EqualityMaine's brand recognition statewide and regionally, as well as
educate the public about LGBT individuals and families through the media. The Communication Coordinator will work in
collaboration with the Executive Director to achieve the goals of the organization.
The ideal candidate will have: 1) minimum two years experience in communications, preferably in a non-profit setting, 2)
strong writing and editing skills, 3) strong knowledge of communication vehicles, including media, internet, and print, 4)
excellent communication, interpersonal, and relationship-building skills, 5) commitment to LGBT issues, and 6) a B.A. in
communications, PR, or related field, while not required, would be a plus.
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